

Pursley Road, Mill Hill London NW72EP TEL 020 8959 1937 FAX 020 8959 8736

EMAIL enquiries@copthall.barnet.sch.uk www.copthall.barnet.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Ms E Forde

Year 5 Parents/Carers
C/O Colindale Primary
Clovelly Avenue
London
NW9 6DT

Friday, 30 June 2017

Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers,

I wanted to write and say how lovely it was to meet many of you yesterday afternoon and to thank you for your time.

I hope that you were able to get a flavour of what Copthall has to offer and I sincerely hope that you are considering Copthall as a choice for your daughter's future.

If you would like to ask any questions, please feel free to email me at headteacher@copthall.barnet.sch.uk. We would be more than happy to arrange personal tours of the school should you wish to come and have a look around during the school day. Please get in touch on the above email, and we can arrange a date and time for your visit.

We will be having our next Open Evening on **Tuesday 26th September** starting at **6pm**. I hope that you will be able to join us and see more of what Copthall has to offer.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Evelyn Forde

Headteacher

"A positive learning environment that inspires a passion for learning so that every student progresses and thrives."









